24 HOURS WITH THE LORD
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The initiative proposed by Pope Francis 24 hours with the Lord is going to
be held again this year. It is a call to celebrate the Sacrament of Reconciliation
within the Eucharistic Adoration.

It will be held from Thursday, 18th to Friday, 19th March 2021. Psalm 130:4
“There is forgiveness with you”. This activity will give a good opportunity
as a preparation for Holy Week.

The Metropolitan Cathedral at Mdina will remain open from Thursday
6.30pm till Friday 9.00am to offer the possibility of prayer, adoration,
and the Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession). Priests at this time will
be available.



